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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

First Friday of month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Missionary Co-op Collection 

Society of Our Mother of Peace 
The Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau has long been instrumental in 
joining with the universal Catholic Church in support of the missions. Each 
year, in cooperation with the Missionary Cooperative Program of the 
Pontifical Mission Society, missionaries are welcomed from dioceses around 
the globe to visit parishes in an effort to educate people about work in their 
local Church, as well as give the opportunity to participate in their mission 
work by requesting the support of prayer and financial assistance in order to 
meet their needs. In this way, every parish has an opportunity to be part of 
this global work. 

This weekend, July 9 - 10, Fr. John Hansen, SMP will be a guest here at St. 
Vincent. Fr. Hansen belongs to the religious community of The Society of 
Our Mother of Peace. The members of the Society live in a way that balances 
a substantial time for prayer with spiritual apostolates helping others to 
deepen their relationships with Christ and His Holy Catholic Church. 

During his visit, Fr. Hansen will ask for your support for prayerful and 
financial assistance for their mission abroad as they build a chapel for the 
SMP community in the Philippines. Please be generous with your financial 
contributions to this second collection. (Please write all checks to St. 
Vincent de Paul Parish.) Thank you for your gifts. May God reward you for 
your kind consideration of this need. 

St. Vincent Night 
at Cape Splash Aquatic Center 

Thursday, July 14, 2022  6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 

Free Admission!!! 
All parishioners are welcome!!! 



July 10, 2022 

The good Samaritan was also a good steward, giving his time and his 

treasure to meet his neighbor’s need. At the end of this familiar story, 
Jesus urges His hearers — and us — to go and do the same! 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, July 11 St. Benedict 
 6:30 am Leighton Motley (living) 

Tuesday, July 12  
 6:30 am Barbara Lohr  

Wednesday, July 13  St. Henry 
 6:30 am Dorothy Wibbenmeyer  

 5:15 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
  St. Vincent de Paul Women’s Council 

Thursday, July 14  St. Kateri Tekakwitha 
 6:30 am Vera Rhodes  

Friday, July 15  St. Bonaventure 
 6:30 am Cathy Bishop  

Saturday, July 16  Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
 6:30 am Jessica Diane LeGrand  

 5:00 pm Marvin Urhahn  

Sunday, July 17  
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 9:00 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Richard and Doris Hagedorn Family 

 10:45 am Deceased Members of the 
  Enterman and Heischmidt Families 

 3:00 pm Jerry Siebert  
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Barb McKeon, the sick, the 
hospitalized, and those who care for them. Pray also 
for homebound St. Vincent  parishioners. 

❖❖❖ 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 
preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic 

faith. The next class is scheduled for Sunday, July 17, at 4:30 
p.m. and will be held in the upper meeting room. Please 
contact the parish office to register and to fill out a baptismal 
registration form. 

Each weekend, the Mass at St. Vincent is 
livestreamed and available to view on 
the St. Vincent de Paul Facebook page 
(https://www.facebook.com/svcape/). The 
video is also available to view after 
Masses on the parish website (www.svcape. 
com). Most of the live feeds will be at 
the 5:00 p.m. Saturday evening Mass to 
allow for the longest viewing time. 

Diocesan Development Fund Campaign 
The Diocesan Development Fund Campaign (DDF) is the annual campaign 
for the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. The funds raised through 
this campaign advance the diocese’s mission through a host of ministries 
that assist families, parishes, and the diocese as a whole. DDF is vital to the 
life of the Church in southern Missouri. If you have not already done so, 
please complete and return your DDF pledge card today. For online 
donations to DDF, simply go to www.dioscg.org and follow the prompts. 
Transactions are secure.  

This year St. Vincent’s parish goal is $280,000 with a participation goal of 
600 households. To date St. Vincent parishioners have given $265,419
(94.8%) toward the goal. 494 families (82.3% of donor goal) have 
responded so far with a pledge of prayer and money. Thank you! 

Thank You 
Thank you to the members of St. Vincent 
de Paul Parish and School for your support 
after my recent house fire. Your outpouring 
of love and concern was unbelievable. I am 
truly blessed to be a part of this wonderful 
community.                                   ~ Jeff Lloyd 

Steubenville Youth Conference 
Please pray for the young pilgrims who will attend the Steubenville St. 
Louis Mid-America Youth Conference on Friday, July 15, through Sunday, 
July 17, on the campus of Missouri State University. Two buses carrying 
approximately 120 high school pilgrims and chaperones will travel to the 
event. For more information on the weekend, go to steubystl.com. 

Attention high school pilgrims attending the conference … Make 
sure you are ready to attend by being at the St. Vincent Church parking lot 
by 7:30 a.m. this Friday, July 15! If you have questions, contact Tiff at 
stvcapeyouth@gmail.com or text her at 573-979-4616. 

Confirmation Candidate/Sponsor Workshop 
If you are a Candidate celebrating the Sacrament of Confirmation this 
October 2 with Bishop Rice, please contact the parish office at 
573-335-7667 to indicate the Sponsor Workshop that you and your 
sponsor would like to attend. All workshops will be held in the upper 
meeting room and the dates are listed below. Choose the one that 
works best for you. 
 Saturday, July 16, 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon 
 Thursday, July 21, 6:00 - 9:00 p.m. 
 Sunday, July 24, 12:00 noon - 3:00 p.m. 
 Saturday, July 30, 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon 

If your Sponsor is unable to attend with you even by phoning into the 
workshop, then a parent needs to attend. Make sure you bring your list 
of the “Works of Mercy” in which you have been involved. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - July 3, 2022 

 Collection   $ 25,373.19 

 E-Tithing   $ 3,300.00 

 Total   $28,673.19 

 Weekly Budget   $33,000.00 

Difference (7-1-22 to 7-3-22)   - $  4,326.81 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, July 11 
 7:15 am St. Vincent de Paul Society 

Tuesday, July 12 
 10:00 am Mass at Heartland Care 

Wednesday, July 13 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Mass at Veterans Home 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 
 6:00 pm Vocation Committee 

Thursday, July 14 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 
 6:30 pm St. Vincent Night at Cape Splash 

Friday, July 15 

Saturday, July 16 
 9:00 am Confirmation Sponsor/ 
  Candidate Workshop 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 
 6:00 pm Prayer Ministry 
 6:15 pm Welcome Reception 
  for New Parishioners 

Sunday, July 17 
  Prayer Ministry after Masses 
 4:30 pm Baptismal Prep 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

Readings - July 17, 2022 

Genesis 18:1-10a  Colossians 1:24-28 
Luke 10:38-42 

The school office will be open 
from 9:00 a.m. -  1:00 p.m. 

Monday - Friday, July 11 - 15. 

If you need to contact the school, 
please call 334-9594 or email 
svsoffice@svcape.eduk12.net.  

 
The parish office will be closed 

Thursday, July 14. 

NUN RUN 
2022 

Saturday, July 23 

6:30 a.m.: Attend Mass at St. Vincent de Paul 

7:15 a.m.: Depart from St. Vincent de Paul parking lot 

 (Traveling by bus) 

8:00 p.m.: Arrive at St. Vincent de Paul parking lot 

The Religious communities on the agenda are 
 Monastery of St. Clare - Poor Clare Franciscans 

 Carmelite Monastery of St. Joseph 

 Carmelite Sisters of the Divine Heart of Jesus 

 Daughters of St. Paul 

Cost: $10.00 (St. Vincent parishioners) 

 $50.00 (other attendees) 

Bring your own sack lunch. 
Dinner will be at a restaurant (6:00 p.m.). 
Please bring funds for dinner. 

Come spend an adventurous day discovering the life 

of a nun. Visit four convents in the St. Louis area. 

Celebrate and Give Thanks!!! 
Come, let us sing for joy to the Lord. 

Let us come before him with thanksgiving. 
PSALM 95:1-2 

Bishop Rice and the Priests Campaign Committee invite you to celebrate the 
successful conclusion of the first-ever Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau 
Capital Endowment Campaign! 

To celebrate the goodness and generosity of many people, there will be a Mass 
of Thanksgiving at St. Vincent de Paul Church on Wednesday, July 27. The 
Mass will be celebrated at 5:30 p.m. and will be followed by a dinner reception. 
All are invited! Please RSVP for the meal by contacting the parish office at 
573-335-7667 or email contactus@svparish.com. 



LifeHouse Crisis Maternity 
Thanks to the generosity of so many people in this giving community, 
the Cape LifeHouse Crisis Maternity Home for homeless, pregnant 
women continues to make progress toward having the funds for 
construction of this facility. Please consider helping with this 
important ministry by making a check to: “CCSOMO FBO Cape 
LifeHouse” and mailing it to CCSOMO, Attention:  Jeremy Rowland, 
231 N. Main St., Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Your generosity is 
appreciated! 

June 10, 2022 

Congratulations to 
Thomas and Suzanne Ellison, 

Jerry and Carla Bittle, and 
Michael and Catherine Devaney 

as they celebrate their 
40th Wedding Anniversaries. 

Congratulations to 
Tony and Renee Peters 

as they celebrate their  
30th Wedding Anniversary,  

and to 
Shawn and April McClintock 

as they celebrate their 
25th Wedding Anniversary. 

Please continue to pray for all married 
couples and those preparing for marriage. 

 • Contact Information • 

A gift card was recently found on the church parking lot. If 
you think it might belong to you, please contact the parish 
office at 335-7667 or contactus@svparish.com. To claim it, 
you will need to know the gift card vendor and amount. 

Reprinted from Connections Newsletter, Summer 2022 
Diocesan Council of Catholic Women 

Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau 

The Big Lie 
By The Most Reverend Edward M. Rice 

The issue of abortion has been in the news lately and threats have been 
made to Catholic churches. Old lies have been resurfaced saying that the 
Catholic Church only cares about the baby in the womb and once the baby 
is born, we don’t do anything to help the mother. What a lie that is! Did 
you know the budget for LifeHouse Crisis Maternity Home Springfield is 
$1.3 million? Did you know that the cost of construction for the new 
LifeHouse Crisis Maternity Home in Cape Girardeau, including fundraising 
costs and architectural fees, comes to a total of $7.8 million? Once it is up 
and running in the later summer or fall of 2023, Catholic Charities 
anticipates an operating budget similar to Springfield, $1.3 million. The 
Healthy Moms, Healthy Babies Program at CCSOMO has an operating 
budget (in Deaneries 6 and 7 of the diocese) totaling $438,160.38. This 
particular program works with low-income, pregnant women while they’re 
still in their homes, some facing eviction/homelessness. They have varying 
social circumstances, but typically have many challenges and barriers to 
overcome. These women receive comprehensive case management, 
maternal-child education, access to many needed services, and is a service 
program that has been growing for years. This is an important prevention 
strategy to help women avoid much of what the women at LifeHouse have 
already faced. 

In the May 13 issue of The Mirror, I put the totals that the youth of our 
diocese have raised for various pro-life initiatives, from the womb to the 
tomb, during the various Lenten Youth Missions of Mercy! The youth of 
our diocese recently raised over $21,667 for “Mother’s House,” in Hayti, 
Missouri, the beneficiary of the 2022 Lenten initiative. In addition, an 
average of $24,000 was raised during previous Lents: Eden Village, 
Springfield; Birthright, Cape Girardeau; Whole Kids Outreach, Ellington; 
and Children’s Haven, Joplin; for a total of $126,229.51. The abortion 
industry perpetuates a big lie when they say the Catholic Church does 
nothing for mothers and babies after they are born. And how many of you 
donated items for Mother’s House, not just this year but in years past? 
Don’t buy the lie. The Catholic Church can be proud of how we support 
women in need. 



Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, 

please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may also mail it to the 

parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please free to contact parish 

office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday, 

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at contactus@svparish or call 335-

7667. A parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name _________________________________________________________  

Street Address ___________________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ___________________________________________________  

Email ____________________________  Phone ________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Celebrating the Sacraments 
Celebrando los Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the parish 

office at least six months in advance. (If 

you have been married before, an 

annulment may need to be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuníquese 

con la oficina parroquial por lo menos 

con seis meses de antelación. (Si usted 

ha estado casado antes, una anulación 

del matrimonio puede necesitar ser he-

cha primero.) 
••• 

Baptism: Your family needs to be 

registered in the parish for three months 

prior to the baptism. It is necessary to 

schedule baptismal preparation classes 

six weeks prior to your child’s baptism. 

Taking the baptism class prior to birth is 

encouraged! Contact Deacon Mark at the 

parish office (573-335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser inscritos 

en la parroquia por lo menos 3 meses 

antes de bautizar. También los padres 

tienen que celebrar la santa misa cada fin 

de semana. La clase de preparación para 

el bautismo para padres y padrinos es 

cada último lunes del mes. Favor de co-

municarse con Padre Rick una semana 

antes al 573-335-7667.  
••• 

Holy Orders and Consecrated 

Religious Life: Would you like to talk 

about how to be a Priest, Permanent 

Deacon, Religious Brother or Religious 

Sister? Come to a gathering on the last 

Thursday of each month for snacks and 

discussion about this way of life. For 

more information, call Father Rick 

(stvcapepadre@gmail.com) or Father 

Alex (fatheralex@svparish.com) at the 

parish office. 

Orden Sagrado y vida religiosa con-

sagrada: ¿te gustaría hablar de cómo 

ser sacerdote, diácono permanente, her-

mano religioso o hermana religiosa? Ven 

a una reunión el último Jueves de cada 

mes para algunos bocadillos y discusión 

sobre esta forma de vida. Para más infor-

mación, llame al Padre Rick en la oficina 

parroquial (573-335-7667) o 

stvcapepadre@gmail.com. 
••• 

Anointing of the Sick: If you are going 

to the hospital for a planned surgery, 

please call the parish office so this 

Sacrament can be celebrated with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si usted va 

al hospital para una cirugía planificada, 

por favor llame a la oficina parroquial 

para que este Sacramento pueda ser cele-

brado con usted. 

Releasing Grace 
Offering Hope and Healing after an Abortion 

A local Pregnancy Care Center and Birthright volunteers are offering a faith-
based recovery group for abortion-wounded individuals. “Releasing Grace” 
uses a biblically-based study that seeks to foster healing through application of 
biblical truth. Trained leaders facilitate group sessions for eight weeks followed 
by a weekend retreat designed to encourage continued restoration. For 
information on this ministry, please visit www.releasinggrace.com or phone 
573-271-1759. 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Second Collections: July 2021 - June 2022 
Seminary Collection $ 18,806.25 

Catholic Charities of Southern Missouri $ 8,818.25 

Missionary Co-op $ 6,197.00 

World Mission Sunday $ 5,368.00 

Catholic Relief Services $ 6,336.70 

Holy Land $ 5,801.05 

Peter’s Pence $  3,963.00 

Operation Rice Bowl  $  2,551.08 

Catholic Communication Campaign $ 3,457.00 

Church in Latin America $ 7,286.00 

Catholic Home Missions $ 4,374.18 

Notre Dame Sunday $ 645.25 

Retirement Fund for the Religious $ 7,397.78 

Church in Eastern Europe $ 2,809.00 

Food for the Poor $ 2,470.00 

Haiti Hurricane $ 4,754.07 

Unbound $ 30.00 

St. Vincent de Paul Society - Thanksgiving Collection $ 3,431.00 

Kentucky Tornado $ 10,765.61 

Ukraine $ 15,224.05 

  

http://www.releasinggrace.com


RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610  grahamscustomfloors.com 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     
Broadview at Route K 

Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

Please support these advertisers! 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

573-335-5700 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420 www.c-p-u.com 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 

 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

Herman, Gary, 
John & Collin Peters 

5644 State Highway 25 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-243-6282 
www.petersheatingandair.biz 

Dependable Service 
Since 1968 

Dolores aker
EXECUTIVE BROKER, GRI 

21+ Years Experience 

573-579-0848 

Realty Executives Edge 

Office 573-335-8111 

dbaker@dbakersells.com  

 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

1140 N. Kingshighway  Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

www.patrickfurniture.com 

573-334-6146 Store 
Monday - Friday 10 - 6  Saturday 10 - 5 

Kevin Cracraft 

Sales Specialist 

Cell 573-579-0100 
kevin@patrickfurniture.com 



573-846-6344 

Auto, Home, Life, & Business  (573) 335-5822 

Ken Oberlohr    Cal l ie Bol l inger  


